
 
St. Peter’s Academy – e-Newsletter #7 – Miss Brownley and Miss Walton 

 
e-Newsletter #7 – Messages: 
Parents evening appointment slips have been sent home on Thursday 17th November. Please make sure that you 
check your appointment date and time.  
 
Homework:  
English – writing task 

 
Imagine that you have found this ancient taotie motif.  
Carefully plan and write your own short story or diary 
entry based on this picture. You should use both your own 
imagination and your knowledge of our Dynamic Dynasties 
topic so far. See the knowledge organiser on the class pages 
to help you.  
 
 
 
 
 

Maths – Football fiesta game! 
We know the children are very excited about the beginning of the Men’s World Cup in Qatar so…consolidate 
your quick recall multiplication skills with this football fiesta game! You could play with an adult, friend or a 
sibling. If you do not have a dice available, an app is available or you can access an online dice via the internet. 
A paper copy of the game has been sent home with the children.   
 
Spellings – due Friday 25th November 
Spellings will come home in the diary and be tested on Friday. New spellings will be written in for the following 
week. 
 

See Headteacher’s weekly newsletter for key dates and further information about what is going on in school       

  

Miss Brownley & Miss Walton 😊 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Year 5              Miss. Brownley – Year 6 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher  Mrs Smith Teaching Partner (HLTA) 

Date: Friday 18th November 2022 


